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I urge the City council to do something to reduce and regulate the
Hollywood tour busses operation in the Hollywood Hills. They
are not obeying traffic laws, they are a danger to traffic as they
stop without warning in the middle of the road. Some of them are
noisy as they speak over loudspeakers and therefore disturb the
neighborhoods. The trucks are eroding some of the hillsides as
they are pulling over where they shouldn’t. Every day I witness
Tourbusses making illegal turns into the Hollywood bowl
overlook. All this needs to stop as these companies do not care
about our neighborhood. It’s a shame that it has come this far
without any interfering by the city.



